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Join us every Wednesday as we answer questions 
about COVID-19 in long term care facilities 

 

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic outbreak continues to evolve, it is 
important for the long term care ombudsman program to continue to advocate 
for residents in licensed nursing homes, adult foster care, and homes for the aged 
more than ever.  We recognize the importance of keeping family and friends 
informed of ever-changing guidelines.  We have created weekly question and 
answer sessions.  These sessions are designed to respond to questions being 
raised over the course of the week, allowing us to research and respond 
accordingly. 
 
Sessions are one hour and take place every Wednesday at 6:30 pm.  We 
encourage families and friends of residents to join the calls.  If you have a specific 
question you would like answered, please contact us at 517-827-8010 and leave a 
message or send us a detailed email at MLTCOP@meji.org.  We look forward to 
hearing from you! 
 
Please be sure to visit our website at MLTCOP.org for more details about the call 
and for information about COVID-19 and the ombudsman program. 
 

How to Join the Weekly COVID-19 Calls 
 

To join by Zoom over the computer 
 please click here (Ctrl+Click to follow link) 

 

To join by phone 
Call 1-929-205-6099 

Meeting ID: 829 7146 7655# 
Participant ID # Password: 838159 

mailto:MLTCOP@meji.org
https://miadvocacyprog.sharepoint.com/sites/MLTCOP/Shared%20Documents/Ombudsman/Paper%20Image/Working%20Drafts%20now%20Finalized/mltcop.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82971467655?pwd=bW53VUJPTnpiWWt2MUxWWmZNT09SUT09

